
Shop, Distributive & Allied Employees' Association 

REGISTERED OFFICE: SIXTH FLOOR, 53 QUEEN STREET, MELBOURNE, 3000. TELEPHONE (03) 8611 7000 FAX (03) 8611 7099 EMAIL general@sda.org.au 
ABN 99 780 302 470 

NATIONAL PRESIDENT 
Joe de Bruyn 

1 April, 2015 

President Ross 
Fair Work Australia 

8 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne Vie 3000 

Dear President Ross, 

Award Review 2014- Group 2 Award Stage 

RE: Draft Directions issued on Monday 30 March 2015 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
Gerard Dwyer 

The SDA notes that the HSU has requested that Your Honour considers moving the dates of the 
hearing to the week commencing 13 July 2015. 

The SDA has no issues with this proposition and supports the comments of the HSU. 

Yours Sincerely 

KATIE BIDDLESTONE 
NATIONAL INDUSTRIAL OFFICER 


